
The Women’s Faculty Club 
Member’s Update – February 2017 

 

 We Bid Farewell to Chef Marcia Bohan in January – 

Now Join Us in Welcoming Chef Nathan Peterson to the Club! 

Peterson is a graduate of the California Culinary Academy.                

He has been a prominent member of the Bay Area Culinary scene 

for many years – Chef at Bay Wolf for Fifteen Years, worked at 

Rivoli, Fourth Street Bar and Grill and Bette’s Ocean View Diner. 

Owner and Chef at Olivia 

Market Menu for February is attached 

Annual Board of Directors Election 

Ballots will be mailed by the end of the week and  

must be returned by Friday, February 17, 2017 

 



Upcoming Events at your Club! 

 
“Arts in the Afternoon” – Pianist Sarah Cahill 

Thursday, February 23, 2017, 4:00 – 6:00 p.m.  

Annual Meeting and Reception 

Wednesday, March 1, 2017, 4:45 – 6:00 p.m.  

 “Arts in the Afternoon” –  

Chamber Music Ensembles from  

the University Symphony Orchestra 

Wednesday, March 22, 2017, 4:00 – 6:00 p.m.  

Concert and Dinner – Professor Davitt Moroney 
In Support of the “Next Century Campaign” 

Friday, April 14, 2017 

Thank you all members who donated to the Annual  

Holiday Toy Drive for the Children of Project Pride – Oakland 

Once again – all children received handmade holiday stockings  

filled with books, toys, bubbles and musical instruments 


